
Since it started in August 2023, CLAC has...
championed House Bill 24-1368 (Language Access Advisory Board), helping to
improve language access in Colorado’s law-making process
supported House Bill 24-1009 (Bilingual Child Care Licensing Resources), allowing
Spanish-speaking child care providers get licenses and trainings in their preferred
language
influenced other policies related to paid family leave, protections for mobile home
park residents, emergency alerts, and language access at state agencies 

CLAC is led by Spring Institute for Intercultural
Learning and a coalition Steering Committee. 
Questions? Contact Kate Greuel:
kgreuel@springinstitute.org

What is the  COLORADO LANGUAGE 
ACCESS COALITION?

The Colorado Language Access Coalition
(CLAC) is a group of 100+ people who care
deeply about language access. The group
includes community members and
individuals who work for government or
nonprofits. 
We support public policies that help every
Coloradan communicate and receive
understandable information in the language
they prefer. 

Join us!
All are welcome in CLAC! Our meetings happen via Zoom on
the 4th Monday of each month from 2pm-3:30pm. Members
are welcome to participate as much as they want. To join the
group, contact Kate Greuel, kgreuel@springinstitute.org. 
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https://leg.colorado.gov/bills/hb24-1368
https://leg.colorado.gov/bills/hb24-1009

